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National Grid’s Rate Hike Proposal is Unacceptable! 
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Join Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara 

Say NO to higher utility bills!

Dear Neighbor,

National Grid recently announced that it is looking to raise rates, a move that will negatively 

impact families and businesses across Upstate New York. Residential electric customers could 

see their monthly bill increase by $8.93 – an 11 percent hike – and gas customers would see a 

monthly increase of $8.70 – a 12.5 percent increase. The proposed hike would have a devastating 

impact for far too many families. That’s about $210 more each year that households, already 

struggling to get by, would have to come up with.

In a letter to National Grid, I called the company’s 

proposal “unacceptable” and urged its immediate 

withdrawal. In a similar letter, I urged members 

of the Public Service Commission to consider the 

impact of utility rate increases and to reject the 

proposal. You can help me by adding your voice. 

Say NO to National Grid rate hikes today! 

Simply complete the form below and 

return it to my office.

As your Assemblyman, I’m ready to fight 

tooth and nail to stop National Grid’s 

rate hikes from hurting our families and 

businesses. 

Sincerely,

Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara

Representing Albany, Montgomery and Schenectady Counties

Questions? Need more information? I’m here to help.

433 State Street, Center City • Schenectady, NY 12305 • 518-382-2941 

SantabarbaraA@nyassembly.gov • nyassembly.gov/santabarbara

Add your voice, say no to National Grid RATE HIKES!

1. Sign Assemblyman Santabarbara’s online petition at nyassembly.gov/Santabarbara
2. Share the link with family, friends and neighbors
3. Call the New York Public Service Commission at 1-800-335-2120 and tell them to 

reject National Grid’s proposal
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Address:

Phone: 

Email: 

Comments:

	

Yes,  
I want to help


